White Products Inc,
Alabama-35010,
USA
June 04, 2011
Dear Sir/Madam,
We have heard that you are looking for a talented and unique advertisement agency. We with this letter would like to inform you that we have just opened an advertising agency in the city and looking for new customers of our agency with whom we can establish a long relationship.
We have heard that you always believe in giving opportunities to new comers in the market. So, we feel that we can be one of those new comers whom you can help by giving your advertising assignment.
We would like to assure you that we are equipped with all new techniques and technology of advertising and have good tie-up with media where you can get more number of targeted people for the advertising.
We are looking for a positive approach towards us and expect an early and affirmative decision from you.
Thank You,
Sincerely,
Paul Jackson,
Proprietor,
Jackson Advertising Services,
Alabama-35010
USA

